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My name is Johanna Kloot, phone number , of 
 

I submit that women and girls who make the difficult decision to abort do so for well considered reasons.

Women and girls do not take the decision to end a pregnancy lightly.

Reasons to abort vary. They include pregnancies resulting from forced sex and the inability to provide adequate
 care.

The life of the mother and the child are considered when decisions are made concerning abortion. The law has
 no practical place in the decision making process.

Forcing women to give birth to babies as an act of law is as outdated as unlawful homosexuality.

The right of choice to abort is a fundamental human right.

I submit that Queensland will gain respect in joining the rest of the country, and many other countries, in giving
 women the right to choose.

Thank you,

Johanna Kloot
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